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Long Buckby Junior 

School wish you all a  

merry Christmas and a 

happy new year 

 

We look forward to seeing 

you all in January 2019!   

School reopens on Thurs-

day 3rd January  
 

 

 

 

CHRISTINGLE CHRISTMAS SERVICE  

MONDAY 17TH DECEMBER AT 10.30 AM 
 

 

The children will be walking to St Lawrences Church for the 

Christmas Service to start at 10.30 am.  Families are welcome 

to attend the church for this service.  If any parents are 

available to assist with walking the children to the Church, 

please advise the School Office.  

 

A big festive thank you to Waitrose in Daventry.  The store 

has very kindly donated 120 Navel oranges to us.  Today, these 

have been carefully crafted by Year 5 and 6 into Christingles 

for our church service on Monday.  
 

 

We say goodbye to Miss Hudson 

who is leaving at the end of this 

term .  

 

Thank you Miss Hudson for all 

your hard work here at LBJS and 

we wish you all the best in your 

new career!   


